
Program No. 4 - CBHEPA / Canadian Young Farmers’ Forum 2018 

Please complete this applications. 
Forward to the CBHEPA offices at the fax number or address listed below.     

We look forward to receiving your application.   
 

Applications will be reviewed on January 9, 2018 

Established in 1997, it is CYFF’s goal to assist young farmers with information while exchanging ideas that lead 
to progressive strategies to ensure farming success in Canada. Through networking with young farmers – like 
yourself – our organization’s goal is to provide education, leadership training and capacity building for young  
agriculture producers of Canada. 
 
Through CYFF’s speakers and innovative workshops, our goal is to increase all participants’ knowledge of the 
agriculture industry and provide positive tools to aid young farmers in successful farm management. Through the 
development of both national and provincial structures, participants’ leadership skills are enhanced and prepare 
you to take a more active role in agriculture and rural organizations. 
 
With increased opportunities for dialogue, networking and action planning amongst participants, organizations, 
and industry stakeholders, more effective programs and policies across the country will result. The industry will 
also benefit from the creation of a pool of skilled future leaders – like you – with an awareness of issues in  
Canadian agriculture and a proven commitment to developing collaborative, creative solutions. 

The next CYFF conference is being held in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan from February 23-26, 2018.  CBHEPA will 
be sponsoring one applicant to this event.  The selection will be made from the outlined presented as to why this 
event would benefit your future in the agriculture industry.  Sponsorship includes registration and transportation to 
and from the event. 

 

Name: 

 
Address:       City:  

 
Province:      Postal Code:       

 
Telephone:     Fax: 

 
Email:  

 
Date of Birth:  

 
Interests: 
 

Young Farmers interested in participating in this program should submit their application by January 1, 2018.   

Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association 
21 Florence Street, Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0W6 

or fax it to (613) 232-5241 or email us at info@chep-poic.ca 

Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association  
Association canadienne des producteurs d’oeufs d’incubation de poulet à chair 


